Meeting of May 10, 1962
Present were: E. De Rouin
B. Delannoy, Jr.
R. Richards
R. Biron
H. Richardscn
Mr. James Shurtleff and Mr. Hare from the Economic
Developers Association were presant to discuss the progress that
has been made on the Master Plan Survey., They showed the maps of
roads etc., that they completed. They. also stated that the survey
wouldbgompleted sometime in December. The Industrial Developement
Comission was invited to discuss some of their programs for the
town with Mr. Shurtleff. Alsc Messrs. A. & F. Kozimor and their
Attorney, Mr, Lec G, Ambler were invited to discuss their proposal
for incineration with Mr. Shurtleff and }w, Hare. Nr. Shurtleff
stated that at some future date his associates plan to meet with
various departments in the town to discuss problems in growth. It
was suggested that they mect with the School Committee, I,D.C.,
Board of Health, Selectmen and the Jater Commission to discuss some
of the departmental problems,
¥r, Russell Bowie was also present to discuss the progress
that has been made on the Plan Index. He showed us that this
system of filing plans that have been recorded, is nearly complete,
A letter from the Post Office was read to the Board. 3aid

letter was a request for & strect listing of the homes that are

completed in the Town of Bellingham, It was suggested that it would
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be better to wait until we have obtained a detailed map showing all
the homes in gellingha"m from the Master Plan Survey, It was o
voted,

Mr. Delannoy had a request for a» interpretation from
Town Counsellor for the powers given to the Zoning Agent to issue

; Building Permits when there is no Building Code in the town.
Also Mr. Delannoy requested that notige be sent to the
stating

Highway Dept, Zoning Agent and the Health foicg/that in the future
all of said departments must give the Planning Board written notice
that the developers have complied with the specifications set forth
by the Boards. Also requested by lr. Delannoy was the above
mentioned boards send the Planning Board a list of specifications
required of the developers.” The Planning Board decided to postpone } ;
the labter request until it was discussed further at some future /
meeting,

Meeting adjourned at 10:15 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Howard D. Richardsbn, Clerk
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